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It’s that season again! 
 

We just want to send out a reminder to remember 
to maintain your yards which includes your  

boulevards and back alleys.  
 

EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Boxed classified ads $21 

1/8 Page  $19 
¼ Page  $37 
½ Page  $58 
Full Page $105 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $20 
½ Page  $28 
Full Page $51 

 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Taxes 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for payment of 
2017 taxes. The following discounts will be applied 

to any tax payments made during that month: 
 

June – 1% 
 
 
 
 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

Watering Hours 
 

Even numbered houses can water on even calendar days  
Odd numbered houses can water on odd calendar days. 

 
You can water mornings and evenings from  

7:00 – 10:00 on your assigned day. 
 

Please note that watering hours are effective 
throughout the calendar year.   

 
 

Nuisance Ground Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 1:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 
 
 

Closed Monday, July 3rd for Canada Day 

 

The Town Office, Town Crew, and  
Recreation Office 

will be closed 
Monday, July 3rd 
For Canada Day 

 

Due to Monday, July 3rd being a holiday 
 garbage will be picked up on  

Tuesday, July 4th.  

WE’VE MOVED! 
 

The Town office & Recreation Office have 
relocated to 202 Main Street as of May 29. 

 

The Town Office and Recreation Office will 
continue to have their same  

Phone numbers & Emails.  
 
Town Office            Recreation Office  
Ph: 967.2251       Ph: 967.2557 
Fax: 967.2267       Fax: 967.2220 
Email: eatonia@sasktel.net   Email: eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

Grad Salutes 
 

Due to the Credit Union being unable to put up 
the grad salutes at their new location. The Town 

Office will be displaying it at 202 Main Street. 
 

Stop in on June 5th to see the Grad Wall! 
 
  

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 

 

June is here and there has been a lot of activity in around town. Fields are being seeded, construction on 

highway 44 is ramping up, and kids are in the streets. Soon kids will be out for summer; keep an eye out for 

them. There are more than ever with some new families to town, Welcome! 

Congratulations to the Eaton School graduating class of 2017. All the best in your future endeavours. 

Town office has moved to 202 Main Street (Previous Credit Union), come check it out. There will be an open 

house in June so watch for notices in the future. 

The town crew has busy with the irrigation pivot which is used to circulate the lagoon. They have also been 

preparing the pool for the imminent season and begun summer maintenance. Thank you to all the staff of 

the Town of Eatonia. 

Have you checked out Eatonia.ca? You can find information about upcoming events, local events, facility 

rentals, and the list goes on. In the Menu under ‘Town’ you can now find expanded online access to town 

bylaws including building permits, business licenses, pets, and water use. Would you like to see more 

information on our website? Let us know! 

Town council and administration will hold an open meeting this fall to present details and answer questions 

related to the Town of Eatonia’s revenues, expenses, governance, and operations. Please send your 

suggestions and questions to be sure they get touched on.  

As always, feel free to contact via message or call at 306-838-3919 or Steven@stevencpa.ca.  

Yours Truly, 

 
Steven Schwartz, Mayor  
 

mailto:Steven@stevencpa.ca
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May you achieve more success ahead! 
Congratulations on Your Graduation! 

 
Prairie Centre Credit Union  

Gloria, Denise, Marion & Amanda 

 

                              “Working hard is important. 

                              But there is something 

                             That matters even more: 

                            Believing in Yourself.” 

 

Congratulations & all the best in your upcoming 

endeavours! 
 

R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261 

 

Graduation is a Time to celebrate your 

achievements, prepare for your future 

opportunities & Embrace a World of Infinite 

Possibilities … Congratulation’s!! 

 

Kindersley & District Co-op 

Eatonia Grocery Store & Lumber Yard 
 

 
 

Take pride in how far you 

have come & have faith in 

how far you can go. 

Chelsea Lillian Francis 

 

Tessa Kathleen King 

 

Nicole Rayne Solvberg 

 

Ashley Marie Adams 

 

Kelsey Sara Guidinger 

 

Joshua Robert Loranger 

 
Quinton Riley Somerville 
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Never forget your true goals … always aim for 

the stars … Wishing you the best in life! 

 

Eatonia Agencies 

Debbie, Colette, Sandra, and Kristina 

 

Congratulations To All the Grads!! 

 
 

The 21-44 Store 

 

Congratulations Ashley Adams & 

fellow graduates! 
                          
 
 
                           
 

 

 
May Success & Happiness Shine Upon You 

Always! 
Eatonia & District Recreation Board 

Congratulations to the Class of 2017 

Wishing You All, the Best of Luck 
in your Future Endeavors. 

 
 

 

Millenium Land 
 

 

Graduation is a day to celebrate your 
accomplishments achieved throughout the 

years…Best of luck to you all! 
 

           

        Bredy’s Country Store                    

 
 

 

 
 

Let the dreams of your youth become the 
reality of your future … Best Wishes 

 
 

         Millers Carwash  
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June Rec News 
 

Swimming Pool: 
 

We have been busy preparing the pool for the 
upcoming season and things are coming along nicely.  
We are hoping to open the pool around mid-June 
with the first set of lessons starting June 19th.   
 

Swimming Lessons: 
 

This summer we are offering the following swimming 
lesson sets: 

1st Set:  June 19 – June 30 
2ndSet:  July 3 – July 14 

3rd Set:  July 17 –  July 21 
4th Set:  July 24 – July 28 

5th Set:  July 30 – August 4 
6th Set:  August 14 – August 25 

 

The first set of lessons will take place late afternoon 
to early evening and the remaining sets will take place 
in the mornings. 
 

Please keep in mind that the one week sets are more 
intense and are better suited to more advanced 
swimmers.  Some swimmers will find it difficult to 
complete all the required skills of their level in just 
one week. 
 

Lesson times will be decided once registrations are in 
and we can plan each individual set according to the 
number of participants in each level.  You will be 
informed of your lesson times the week prior to your 
lessons starting. 
 

It is very important that distractions by spectators are 
kept to a minimum during lessons.  Loud conversation 
or children running or playing make teaching and 
learning much more difficult.  Please also be aware 
that there is absolutely no one allowed in the pool 
other than those who are actively participating in the 
lessons occurring. 
 

Lesson registrations are available by emailing the rec 
office at eatoniarec@sasktel.net or by calling 306-
967-2557.  Lesson fees are DUE the first day of 
lessons and postdated cheques are accepted. 

 

Pool Fees 
 
 

DAILY  
Preschool/Senior - $2 
Child (age 5-12) - $3 

Youth (age 13-17) - $4 
Adult (age 18 & up) - $5 

Family - $15 
 
 

PUNCH CARD (10 SWIMS) 
Preschool/Senior - $18 
Child (age 5-12) - $27 

Youth (age 13-17) - $36 
Adult (age 18 & up) - $45 

**MUST BE PAID AT TIME OF PURCHASE** 
 
 

SEASON PASS 
Preschool/Senior - $50 
Child (age 5-12) - $125 

Youth (age 13-17) - $150 
Adult - $175 

Family - $275 
 
 

AQUASIZES 
Aquasize (drop in) - $5 

Aquasize (season pass) - $100 
 
 

LANE SWIM 
Lane Swim (drop in) - $5 

Lane Swim (season pass) - $100 
**LANE SWIM IS INCLUDED IN ALL REGULAR SEASON 

PASSES** 
 
 

SWIMMING LESSONS 
Red Cross Swim Preschool 

(with pass) - $60 
(without pass) - $65 

 
Red Cross Swim Kids 

(with pass) - $65 
(without pass)- $70 

**MUST BE PAID IN FULL ON THE FIRST DAY OF 
LESSONS** 

 
 
 
 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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Starting Saturday July 1st, 
the regular schedule will be: 

 
Public Swim 

Monday – Sunday   
1pm- 5pm and 7pm-9pm 

 
Lane Swim 

Monday – Friday: 6-7pm 
 
Please watch for updates on additional public swim 

times, aqua sizes and special events once our 
opening date in June is determined. 

 
Summer Fun Program: 
 

We have been approved for a grant to help us expand 
on the summer program.  This year the program will 
run Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday of each week 
starting Tuesday, July 4th.  We will have ages 4-8 from 
10-11:30am and ages 9-12 from 12:30-2pm.  Each day 
will consist of an art or science project, a healthy 
snack and some form of physical activity/game.  
Please contact the Rec Office for a registration form 
as waivers need to be signed for all kids who plan on 
attending.  This program is being offered free of 
charge so please plan on joining in the fun as much as 
possible! 
 
Our “Summer Fun” co-ordinators will be Skye Radies, 
Danielle Townsend and Quinn Price.  If you are 
interested in helping out on a casual basis, please 
contact the Rec Office.  
 
Arena Upgrades: 
 

The Recreation Board has been busy painting the 
arena kitchen and kitchen lobby and things are 
already looking much nicer.  Thanks to the Town of 
Eatonia for the purchase and installation of the much 
needed new windows and many doors at the arena! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E.O.L Auxiliary would like to thank-you for 
the donations of baking and attendance at 

the Mother’s Day Tea. 
 

The lucky winners of the raffles were: 
 

1.) Mother’s Day Tea Basket donated by 
Dirks Pharmacy – Nicole Perry 

2.) Country Chic Paint Set donated by 
Leader Pharmacy – Debby Harland 

3.) Hanging Flower Basket from 
Auxiliary – Gail Morgan 

4.) Door Prize Mother’s Day Cake – 
Trudy Bews 

 
All Proceeds go towards Resident Supplies 

I would like to thank the ladies for the 
flowers, monetary gift and well wishes that 
were given to me at Lora’s party. Also thank 
you to Iris for the gift and for including me. 
It was both a surprise and very appreciated. 
And thank you to Lora for the years at the 
salon. We had a lot of fun and laughs and I 
will miss both.  
 

Barb Wagner 

The Public Waterworks Information 
 

Waterworks Financial Overview, 
Capital Investment Strategy &  

Rate Policy for 2016  
is available to be viewed at the town 

office or on the town’s Website. 
www.eatonia.ca 
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I have had the privilege to have such a long career, with so many 
amazing colleagues and customers along the way. So many people 
have supported me, and helped make my 53 years as a hairdresser so 
successful and rewarding. 
 

The first people I would like to thank are my colleagues. Jan Becker 
was the first hairdresser to work with me, and she and I were quite a 
team in the early years, working long hours and having lots of fun. 
Next came my daughter Shawn, who worked alongside me for 22 
years. Without her, I honestly would not have survived, and I mean 
that sincerely. Barb Wagner has been my most recent partner. I 
cannot thank her enough for always being there for me when I went 
on holidays and never saying no. I was also very privileged to have 
some amazing apprentices, Jody Cooke and Betty Wilson. Jody is a 
beautiful person inside and out, and a fantastic hairdresser. Betty was 
very special to me as well. All of the girls who have worked beside me 
in the salon over the years have taught me lots and helped my 
business function. I am also thankful to my “shampoo girls,” Geri 
Golightly and my mom Rose. They made many of my early days much 
easier!  
 

I would not have had a business if it were not for my amazing 
customers. I am so grateful to live in such a caring community, and 
many of my customers have become like family to me. The part of my 
career that I am going to miss the most is the daily interaction with 
my people. There has been a lot of laughter in my chair, and also a lot 
of tears. There has been news shared, celebrations, and many, many 
stories. So many of you have trusted me with not only your hair, but 
also your triumphs and tragedies, and I am privileged to have formed 
many great friendships in my salon throughout the years. The fact 
that I still have some of the same customers I had 53 years ago speaks 
volumes about your loyalty.  I’ve done the hair of different 
generations of families, and it has been so interesting to see some of 
the young people whose hair I cut, bring their own young people in 
for haircuts and visits.  
 

Thank you for all the many gifts I have received over the years that I 
still cherish today. I am also so thankful for the many surprises and 
celebrations, and especially to Iris and friends for all the planning and 
kindness. Throughout the decades I’ve seen a lot of style trends come 
and go, and I’ve done more than my fair share of up do’s (just ask Gail 
Guidinger). I could write a book about all the funny and crazy things 
that have happened in the shop over the past 53 years, and many of 
you would be in it.  
 

I would not have made it in business for this many years without the 
support of my family. They have made sacrifices and helped me out in 
so many ways. Thanks to my girls for doing their chores daily at home 
as they were growing up, allowing me to focus on my work. Special 
thanks to Shari for always being brave enough to paint the high parts 
of the building! Both my kids and grandkids have been such a hug 
help to me throughout the years, and I thank them all very much. I 
look forward to spending more time with all of them in the coming 
years.  
 

Thanks to the community of Eatonia for supporting me for all these 
years, and being such a wonderful place to grow my business! 
 
 

DONOR’S CHOICE 
 

Looking for individuals willing to act as 
chairperson or directors of the Donor’s Choice 

Program. 
 

Some major decisions have to be made before 
fall. If interested please call  

Kathy Nunweiler at 306-967-2691.  
If there is enough interest I would like to call a 

meeting before the end of June. Thanks. 
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FOR TENDER 
GMC YUKON SUV 

 

The Town of Eatonia is selling a  
2002 GMC Yukon XL 1500 SUV 

Automatic, 277,037 kilometres, 5.3L V8, 4x4  
a/c, power windows & locks, 

leather seats, sunroof 
seating for 6 (1 bucket in 2nd row missing) 

SOLD AS IS WHERE IS 
 

Written offer along with a certified cheque 
payable to the Town of Eatonia for 10% of the 
amount of the offer must be received at the  

town office by 
4:00 p.m. on Monday, June 12, 2017. 

 
Successful bidder will be notified by June 14, 2017 

and will have until June 20, 2017 to provide the 
balance of cash to complete the purchase and pick 

up the vehicle or the deposit will be forfeited.  
 

For more information contact the town office at 
306-967-2251 

 
The written offer and certified cheque must be 

submitted in a sealed envelope marked  
“Vehicle Tender” addressed to the: 

Town of Eatonia 
302 Main Street 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
 

Highest, or any tender, not necessarily accepted 
 

FOR TENDER 
 

The Eatonia Lions Club is looking for someone to 
do interior caretaking duties for the  

Eatonia Community Hall. 
 

Duties will include but are not limited to general 
duties such as vacuuming, dusting, washing 

floors, etc after events. 
 

Please state expected wage. 
Deadline to submit tender is June 16th 

 
Please submit tender to 

Eatonia Lion Club 
Box 415 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

 
Highest, or any tender, not necessarily accepted. 
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100 1st Avenue West  
Leader, SK 

 

Monday to Friday 8:30 – 5:30 
Saturday 10:00 – 3:00 

Excluding Holidays 
 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

 

We offer: 
- medication reviews 

- pill packs at no cost to you 
- smoking cessation 

- drug-free therapy for insomnia 
- braces, canes, walkers, & other 

aids for daily living 
- a wide variety of toys, gift ware, 

Hallmark cards, Coke/Pepsi products, 
household goods 

 
 

We deliver to Eatonia 
Follow us on Facebook 

New products, health information 
and in-store specials 

 

We would like to thank everyone who came to 
help put out the tractor fire we had - Eatonia Fire 
Brigade, all the farmers & neighbours who shut 
down their seeders to come help, the Eatonia 
Colony for all their help, EMS and all the calls of 
concern. Also thank you to all the offers to help 
get our seeding done.   

Duane & Brenda, Clint & Anita, Matt & Rianne 

 
Heart & Stroke 

Community Barbecue 
 

To be held in conjunction with 

“The Heart & Stroke Bike Ride” 
Wednesday, June 28 

Bike Ride starts at 4:00pm 
Barbecue starts at 4:30pm 

At the Eatonia Oasis Living Parking Lot 
 

Bring your own chairs 
Silver Collection 

 
Proceeds go to: 

The Heart & Stroke Foundation 
 

Sponsored by: Eatonia Oasis Living, Town of 
Eatonia, Recreation Board, & the Chamber of 

Commerce. 
 

Everyone Welcome!! 
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Eatonia Oasis Living 

Newsletter May 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday, Bernice Wiste! 

 

Thank you to the Catholic 

Church Ladies for hosting the 

Monthly Birthday party! 

 

 

 
 

We have 17 residents currently living at E.O.L. 

Welcome to Noreen Nagel, who is here for Respite Care and to 

Bernice Wiste from Loverna. Nice to have you both!  

(If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, for 
Long Term or Short Term care, now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 
for more information.) 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

 

2:00 to 3:30 

 

Everyone Welcome! 

Thank you to our Volunteers: 

 

Betty Lou Klein and friends – leading Chair Yoga exercises 

Candy Ashford – for helping at Bingo and with baking.  

Marie Smith – for planning our Craft sessions & everything else you do! 

Holly Odland, Janice Nunweiler and Lynne Becker – for helping with Crafts 

CWEX Students Alyssa Evans and Jessie Williams – you are doing a great job!  

Kelsey Guidinger – for doing a little of everything! 

 

If there is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with 

an activity, serve afternoon or evening snack or just come to visit, 

please call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-2447 

 

 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

 

2:30 to 3:30 

 

Bring your quarters!! 

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services at 

Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is an 

important part of their care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very 

much.  Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would 

like to join us. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution of any kind to our facility. 
We appreciate it from the bottom of our hearts!! 

 

ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH: 
 

-MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING, CRAFTS, MANICURES 
 

-WE WON THE JACKPOT ON WHEEL OF FORTUNE ON THE WII 
 

-AT CRAFTS WITH MARIE, WE MADE THE MOTHER’S DAY TEA CENTREPIECES 
 

-CARDS WITH THE ELM CLUB LADIES 
 

-BINGO!! 
 

-WE STARTED TO PLANT OUR STAND UP GARDENS 
 
A BIG THANK YOU FROM THE EATONIA HEALTH CARE AUXILIARY FOR 
DONATIONS OF BAKING AND FOR BUYING TICKETS ON THE MOTHER’S DAY 
RAFFLE! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

HEART AND STROKE 

BIG BIKE RIDE 

JUNE 28 

4:00 PM 

 

COMMUNITY BARBEQUE TO FOLLOW  

SILVER COLLECTION 

(PROCEEDS WILL GO TO THE HEART 

AND STROKE FOUNDATION) 

EVERYONE WELCOME! 

 

WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF A FEW 

RIDERS. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED, 

PLEASE CALL VICKI AT (306)967-2447. 
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The Eaton House and the CN Station  
will be open for the season on 

Saturday, Sunday and Monday from 1:30 to 4:30 
beginning June 24th. 

 
If you wish to volunteer call 306-460-5267.  

For visits outside those days and times, please 
contact a Board member. Their names and 
contact information is on the Town website 

under the Heritage tab. 
 

In keeping with 

 
The Eaton House and the CN Station will be open 
for viewing on July 1st from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm. 

 
Cupcakes and refreshments will be served. 

Eatonia Heritage Board would 
like to thank the following: 

 
 
Bredy’s Country Store           Town of Eatonia 
Kindersley & District Co-op         Eatonia Lions 
Closes Kindersley   E&G Welding 
The 21-44 Store   River Ridge Golf 
Students from Eaton High  Eatonia Oasis Living 
Crop Production Services  1St Ave Esthetics 
Labelle Boutique   Studio 117 
Amy Knuttila   Louella Rhodes 
Cypress Hills Winery  Leann Martens 
Jami Swan   Photo Memories 
Glad’s Chocolates  Tashima Spa & Boutique 
12th Ave Fashions   Sweetheart Pollinators 
Cooke & Co. – Lorrie Cooke Virginia Klarenbach 
Mandy Lavallee   Prairie Oasis Water 
Jenny Hagan   Leader Pharmacy  
Don Lothammer   Prairie Rose 
Shannon Tunnal   Staples Apparel 
Lana Longmire   Somerville Farm’s  

Moose Jaw Fudge Factory  Brenda Hoffman 
Eatonia Agencies   Denise Britton 
Prairie Centre Credit Union Dirk’s Pharmacy 
Veronica’s Sewing Supplies Cora Knuttila 
Joanne Stusrud   Nancy Hilts 
Kindersley Insurance  Garden Gallery 
Meryl Norman   Scott’s Jewellers 
Shanna Kulyk   Lynn Assmus 
Catherine Higgenbotham  Gail Morgan 
Walmart    Betty King 
Fran Francis   Graham Morgan 
Lori Kelly   Sharon Price 
Gordon Radies   Lori Bews 
Annette Palmer   Eatonia Colony  
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SCREENING PROJECT 
 

Thank you to the following for their 
donations: 

 
Brent McBride 
Brian Rhodes 
Rob Schaeffer 

Gary McManus 
Duane Cridland 

 
 

Lee’s Grain Cleaning for the use of the 
truck. The Eatonia Elevator group for 

storage of the grain. Somerville’s 
trucking for hauling the grain. 

 

The Town of Eatonia is looking for someone to 
clean at their new location, 202 Main Street. 

 
Duties will include but are not limited to general 

office cleaning duties such as vacuuming, dusting, 
washing floors, etc.  

Cleaning supplies will be provided. 
Cleaning will be required twice a week  
(Wednesday Evening and Weekends). 

Please state expected wage. 
 

For more information contact the  
Town Office at 306-967-2251 

 
Drop off resume or written offer by 

4:00pm on June 12th to: 
Town of Eatonia 
202 Main Street 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

If you would like to subscribe to any events within 
the RM of Chesterfield – such as road bans, fire 
bans, road closures, etc. Please sent you email 
address to rm261@sasktel.net using Subject: 

Event List.  
 

You may unsubscribe at any time. 
 E-mail addresses are kept confidential. 

mailto:rm261@sasktel.net


     
                                                                                                                                      JUNE 2017 

 

 

www.eatonia.ca  
 

13 

 
BE SURE – INSURE AGAINST HAIL! 

 
 

The 2017 crop is underway and it is once again time to start thinking about Hail 
Insurance. With the increase in crop inputs and the history of hail losses in our 

area, townships are expected to sell out quickly. 
 

Please call or stop in at Eatonia Agencies Ltd  
for a quote. 

 
Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

Office: 967-2201 
Fax: 967-2302 

 
 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS ARE FAST APPROACHING! 
TIME TO GET YOUR RV’S, BOAT TRAILERS AND MOTORCYCLES 

LICENSES!! 
 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd. Wishes everyone a very safe and 
fun filled summer!! 
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